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Dear Parents, 

We are writing to inform you about an exciting opportunity for our children in 
year 3 and year 4. We have arranged a school trip to the Arundel Wetland Centre 
on Thursday 17th July which aims to enrich our understanding of rivers, the water 
cycle, and the changing habitats in our local environment. 

The visit to the Arundel Wetland Centre is an ideal complement to our current 
curriculum, allowing students to explore and observe various ecosystems first-
hand.  

The centre offers a range of interactive activities and educational sessions led by 
experienced staff, which will enhance our students' knowledge and appreciation 
of the vital role wetland habitats play in our ecosystem. All children will take part 
in the 3 workshops: Wonderful Wetlands, Climate Change Champions and 
Environmental Changes in the Fresh Water Ecosystems. 

To ensure the safety and well-being of all students during this trip, we ask that 
you provide your child with appropriate clothing for outdoor activities, including 
their school jumper, suitable footwear, waterproof jackets and, if necessary, sun 
protection.  

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £14.20 to cover the cost of 
transport and entrance fee. Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to 
point out that it is probable that the visit will not take place unless all parents, 
who are able, are willing to contribute. 
 
In order to reduce the cost as much as possible, we have organised a single coach 
to run a shuttle service. Please complete permission form on Parent Mail by 
Friday 11th July.  
Should you have any concerns, do not hesitate to reach out to us, as we are 
committed to ensuring all students can participate. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Year 3 and 4 team.  
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